
****WASHINGTON COUNTY EMERGENCY UPDATE**** 

EMERGENCY STAGING AREA CHANGE ALERT 

STARTING  MAY 3, 2024  

NEW LOCATION - SKINNY BONES 3935 STATE HWY 133  

 

The County Board has approved a temporary lease agreement with Skinny Bones and will be moving the 

Emergency Staging area to this larger location. Beginning Friday, May 3, 2024, the Salvation Army will be 

providing disaster assistance including materials to assist residents with cleanup. Meal services have also 

been shifted to the Skinny Bones location. The Skinny Bones Emergency Staging area will remain in place 

for at least 30 days. 

 

 

 


